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14 December 2023 
 
 
 
Nicky Mclean 
By email: fyi-request-24777-5a22894f@requests.fyi.org.nz   
 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Nicky, 

Thank you for your request, received on 27 November 2023, for the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

• The missing half-hourly data for September on electrical generation and 
consumption at various locations. 

 
This data is sent to us each month by NZX and we publish the data we receive. NZX has now 
resupplied the file and it has been published again on our EMI website.  
 
We do not rely on the data internally for any reporting or analysis, so had not previously identified 
that the September data you requested was missing. Nobody else has been in contact with us 
about the missing data either. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing 
oia@ea.govt.nz. 

Nāku noa, nā, 

 
 

 
 
Airihi Mahuika 
GM Legal, Monitoring and Compliance 
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